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March 4, 2024 

 

 

 

City Service Commission 

200 E Wells Street, Room 706 

Milwaukee WI 53202 

 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

This letter is in response to a request received from Burgess McMillian, to be reinstated to the position 

of Mechanical Plan Examiner III, with the Department of Neighborhood Services (DNS). Mr. 

McMillian was in good standing when he resigned from DNS on August 29, 2020. The Department of 

Neighborhood Services supports the request for reinstatement.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact our Human Resources Administrator, Sha’Nese Burnell Jones 

at (414) 286-2563 or sburne@milwaukee.gov.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jezamil Arroyo-Vega 

Commissioner 
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